Department of Wildlife Protection J & K Government

Fax: 01954221682

. OFFICE OF THE WILDLIFE WARDEN
NORTH DIVISION SOPORE

Email: wlwnorth786@gmail.com
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The Conservator of Forests
Kashmir North Circle
Sopore

No:-WLW (N)/Estt/2022-23/ 3 Y9
Dated: - 72 -06-2022

Subject: - EDS raised by DIGF (Central) Regional Officer IRO, Jammu for
the proposal “Diversion of 0.605 ha of Forest land for construction
of road from Limber to Budrali, District Baramulla, UT of Jammu

and Kashmir.

Reference:- Letter from DIGF (Central) Regional Officer IRO, Jammu File NO: 9-
JKA-02/2022-Jammu, Dated: -06-2022 and Conservator of Forests,

Nodal Officer (FCA) endorsement No.

Dated: 21-06-2022.

Sir,

PCCF/FCA/3354/1669-71,

Kindly refer the aforesaid subject, wherein below mentioned
observation was raised, the reply of the observation is mentioned below:-

 Observation raised

Reply

As per the detailed submitted online,
the entire stretch of forest land
involved in the proposal appears to be
located within wild life Sanctuary.
Let this office know, if, some part or
whole proposal falls within Wild Life
Sanctuary.

The whole area of 0.605 hectares
proposed for diversion falls within
Limber Wildlife Sanctuary.

Hence submitted for favor
action please.

of information and further necessary

Yours Faithfully

Wildlife warden
North/Kashmir Divisign
Sopore |
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